Steven Seee

From: Kris Haines <kris10haines@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 1:.00 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Testimony in Support of RIPTA Funding
Hello,

| am writing to ask that you please bridge the fiscal gap. RIPTA is essential to me to get to and from work at the
community libraries. It is essential every day of the week. It is essential to disabled people and the elderly.

thank you
Kristen Haines
21 Wood Street 02909



